
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING  
SAUGATUCK-DOUGLAS DISTRICT LIBRARY BOARD 

SAUGATUCK-DOUGLAS DISTRICT LIBRARY 

June 17, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD ELECTRONICALLY.  

The Saugatuck-Douglas District Library Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed Library budget 
for the fiscal year July 1, 2020 – June 30, 2021 electronically on June 17, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  The 
property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of 
this hearing. A copy of the budget, including the proposed property tax millage rates, is available for 
public inspection on the Library’s website sdlibrary.org 

The Library must hold a public hearing before the final adoption of the budget.  Any interested person 
will be given the opportunity to be heard at the public hearing regarding the proposed budget. 

Pursuant to Executive Order 2020-75, the Library gives notice of the following: 
  
 1. Reason for Electronic Meeting.  The Library Board is meeting electronically because the 
Library may be closed on the date of the hearing. Therefore, the Library wants to ensure participation by 
the public if the public cannot be physical present and provide comment in the Library.  The Library may 
meet electronically until June 30, 2020 pursuant to Executive Order 2020-75. 

2. Procedures.  The public may participate in the meeting electronically and may make 
public comment by dialing (301)715-8592 and entering the meeting id: 847 5597 9719. 

 3. Contact Information.  For those people who desire to contact members of the Library 
Board to provide input or ask questions on any business that will come before the public body at the 
meeting, please contact Ingrid Boyer, Library Director, at  iboyer@sdlibrary.org, prior to the start of the 
meeting. 

4.     Persons with Disabilities.  Persons with disabilities may participate in the meeting 
through the methods set forth in paragraph 2.  Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or 
services in order to attend electronically should notify Ingrid Boyer, Library Director, at  
iboyer@sdlibrary.org within a reasonable time in advance of the meeting. 

Dated:   June 2, 2020     Ingrid Boyer, Director  
Saugatuck-Douglas District Library 
137 E. Center Street 
Douglas, MI  49406 
269-857-8241      

 iboyer@sdlibrary.org
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